
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery Newsletter 
 

“Inclusion at our Heart” 
 

 
World Book Day Thursday 5th March 

 

To celebrate, Garlinge would like to invite you, the Parents and Carers, to join with 
your child to share a Story Telling Session in their classroom from 2.30pm - 3.00pm. 
There will be time available for you to read or complete a book based activity with 
your child.  Please be aware that we are unable to send children home with you at 
3.00pm. In order to keep all our children safe, you will need to leave the classroom 

and wait in your usual place for your child to come out of school at the normal time. 
If you are interested in attending the Story Telling Session, please enter the school building via the 
main school office. We will be registering parents and carers in the main school hall from 2.15pm 
onwards where there will be Year 6 prefects available to show you to your child’s classroom.   Do 
not worry if you have more than one child as there will be Prefects on hand to show you the way! 
We look forward to sharing World Book Day with you!  
 

Book Character Dress Up Day Friday 6th March 
 

Also, as part of Book Week, on Friday 6th March we are inviting 
children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. 
Your child may wish to bring the book and share an extract about the 
character with their class.   
 

RED NOSE DAY Friday 13th March 
Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) is on the 13th March this year. The theme this year 
is ‘Make your face funny for money!’  
Your child can wear red for Comic relief for a 50p donation. We have also decided 
as a school to have an enterprise day as these have been very successful in the 
past at raising money and engaging the children with real life maths. 
Each class will plan a mini enterprise (stall/shop) designed to raise the most 

possible money.  During the afternoon, children will run their class stalls while others go around to 
other classes to visit and spend their money on the enterprises.  
Your child can bring some money to spend on the enterprises that they will visit. Please bring this 
money in a sealed, named envelope, so that it can be kept safe through the morning. 
 

MOTHERING SUNDAY 
 

On the 12th March the children will be bringing home Mothering Sunday Gift, one 
per child, donated by the PTFA, to celebrate Mothering Sunday on the 15th March. 
 

EASTER 
Week commencing 9th March, the PTFA will be providing each child with a giant egg 
shaped card for them to decorate for an Easter Competition. The children can take 
the card home to decorate but they need to be returned to school by 27th March 
(Please ensure that your child’s name and class is clearly marked on the back), they 
will be judged by Mrs Springett and Mr Herbert, the Chairman of the Governors. 

Easter Eggs for the winners! 
 

DISCO’S 
 

The popular PTFA Disco’s are back!  On the 27th March Years 1, 2 and 3 will be 
dancing between 4pm and 5pm, with Years 4, 5 and 6 dancing from 5.30pm to 
6.30pm.  Entry via the Westfield Road entrance is by ticket ONLY – details to 
follow! 
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